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3405 W. 96th STREET
INDIANAPOLIS. INDIANA 46268
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FAX (317) 876-3705

September 12, 1990

United States Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Rd.
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137
ATTN Mr. A. Bert Davis

RE: License No. 13-18685-01
Gentlemen

We are in receipt of the Confirmatory Action Letter which was
stamped with the date of September 4, 1990.

It was stated at our meeting of August 29, 1990, that aconfirmatory Action Letter would be sent to us yet that week. Weindicated at that time we felt a response to the letter could be-
presented within two (2) ucchu. Thus, the
indicated as the target date for our respo(date of September 14 wasnse.

On September 4, 1990, I had a telephone conversation with Dr.
Bruce Mallett. During the convuraation we discussed the timing of

I indicated thrit because of the delay in receivingour response.
a written letter we probably would require' an extension in thetiming of our responce.

The letter was first received by regular mail at our office on
the afternoon of September 10, 1990.

I have reviewed the letter today and would like to discuss the
details of this letter with Mark Alt prior to our response,
llowever. Mr. Alt is nn vacation thic wech.

Because of the delay of receiving the letter and the desire to
discuss this matter with Mr. Alt, we are requesting an extension in
the timing of our response to September 28, 1990.

If you have any questions, please contact us immediately.
very truly yours,
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ELT & WITZIG ENGINEERING, INC.
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